
From: McHenry, Stephen (NHTSA)  
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2012 2:21 PM 
To: 'dale.a.furney@gm.com' 
Subject: RE: Request for Time Extension RQ10-004/EA11-014 
 
Your request for an extension is approved. 
 
Stephen McHenry 
Acting Division Chief 
Vehicle Control Division 
 
From: dale.a.furney@gm.com [mailto:dale.a.furney@gm.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 06, 2012 2:00 PM 
To: McHenry, Stephen (NHTSA) 
Cc: Lash, Chris (NHTSA); linda.matusz@gm.com; Quandt, Jeff (NHTSA) 
Subject: Request for Time Extension RQ10-004/EA11-014 
 
Stephen 
 
This is a follow-up to the voice mail that I left with you earlier today.   In December, Jeff Quandt and I 
spoke relative to General Motors providing an update of data for RQ10-004/EA11-014.  We agreed that 
we would provide that data update by January 13, 2012. 
 
We are requesting a time extension for providing the data update from January 13, 2012 to a new due 
date of January 20, 2012. 
 
Can you please reply with your concurrence for this time extension? 
 
Call me if you have any questions about this request. 
 
Thanks 
 
Dale Furney 
General Motors 
Product Investigations 

 


